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   VIA EMAIL 

March 1, 2018  
 
Dennis Nolan  
Corporate Secretary and Executive Vice President  
Alectra Utilities  
161 Cityview Blvd 
Vaughan, ON L4H 0A9 

Dear Mr. Nolan: 

Re: Alectra Utilities Regulated Price Plan Pilot – Request for Change in 
Schedule 
(Board File No. EB-2016-0201) 

 

In a February 21, 2018 letter, Alectra Utilities requested approval from the OEB to 
change the schedule of the Overnight program of their RPP pilot in order to recruit more 
participants into the pilot. The original and proposed revisions to the schedule are 
shown in the table below. 

 Pilot pricing period 

Original schedule March 1, 2018 – February 28, 2019 

Proposed revisions to the schedule April 1, 2018 – March 31, 2019 
 

The OEB grants this request by Alectra Utilities to change the schedule of the Overnight 
program of the RPP pilot.  

The OEB requests that Alectra Utilities submit updated project timelines for all pricing 
programs based on the approval date of this letter within 15 days of the date of this 
letter in order to support the OEB’s monitoring of the pilot’s performance against project 
timelines. 
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Sincerely, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
Mary Anne Aldred 
Chief Operating Officer & General Counsel 
Ontario Energy Board  
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